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I support the bill as I have been a staff DSP for 15 years and it would be nice to see 

our hard work being increased as some of us have to work 65-70 hours a weeks just 

to support our own families the cost of living is not enough and it sucks that money is 

a factor in life , but it is and that is why the people we serve are having such a huge 

turn around in programs.  


